KENYA SHIPS AGENTS ASSOCIATION.
NOTICE

RE: NEW KOT: INSTALLATION AND LAYING OF SUB-
SEA PIPELINE

This is to bring to your Notice that Kenya Ports Authority will
be undertaking the installation of a sub-sea pipeline for the
new KOT from 16th to 22nd September 2021.

This will lead to minimum disruption to berthing and
unberthing of ships specifically from berth No.13-21
including the old KOT during the said period. The said
installation will not affect Conventional Cargo berths 1-12.

Please bring this Notice to the attention of all your members.

We highly regret any inconveniences caused.

Sudi A. Mwasinago
General Manager Operations & Harbour Master
FOR: AG. MANAGING DIRECTOR.




